
ERC Starting Grants 2020 
School of Archaeology guidance for submitting Expressions of Interest 

 
 
The School of Archaeology welcomes interest from potential applicants for the next round of this scheme. 
The funder’s deadline for applications is 16 October 2019.  
 
 
Applicants should then submit an Expression of Interest to the School by email (to research@arch.ox.ac.uk) 
no later than Tuesday 20 August 2019. This should consist of a single pdf document (saved in the format: 
ERC_StG_2020_(surname firstname).pdf), containing the following information:  
a) A summary of the intended project (guideline length circa 2 A4 pages)  
b) Details of any facilities that would be required from the host institution (e.g. for scientific analyses) 
during the Fellowship  
c) CV 
 
Applicants should also request a brief statement of support from the academic within the School, indicating 
the relevance of the research to the broader interests of the School and their support of the proposal and 
applicant. Statements of support can be submitted directly to the School via research@arch.ox.ac.uk. 
 
All applications will be assessed on academic merit, the feasibility of the proposed research project and the 
extent to which the work fits with existing interests of the research cluster and the School. The School will 
consider its research priorities and resource implications when reaching a decision.  
 
Those who do not submit an Expression of Interest by the above deadline cannot be considered for this 
round.  
 
 
If you have any queries about the application process, please write to research@arch.ox.ac.uk 
 
 
For further information about the Scheme, please see the ERC website at: 
https://erc.europa.eu/funding/starting-grants  
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